ASX Announcement

1 March 2017

Tala Hamza Zinc Project Update

Terramin Australia Limited (ASX: TZN) is pleased to announce that it has recommenced the final Tala Hamza geotechnical drilling campaign. The drilling is being undertaken by one of the joint venture partners, ORGM and should take about 10 weeks to complete. The purpose of the program is to confirm the location of the portal and ventilation shafts.

Terramin has now started the process of compiling the final documentation for the mining lease application which will incorporate recent project enhancements such as the dry stacking of tailings and the relocation of the processing plant.

Last week, during meetings held in Algiers, the representatives of the Algerian Ministry of Industry and Mines, our partner, ENOF and Terramin agreed to establish a working group which will review portions of the mining lease application as they are completed so as to facilitate the rapid approval of the project.

Terramin's Chief Executive Officer, Martin Janes said: "We have been very pleased with the continued progress of the Tala Hamza Zinc Project and in particular the joint initiative to establish a working group to facilitate the approval of the project".

For further information, please contact:

Martin Janes

Chief Executive Officer Terramin Australia Limited +61 8 8213 1415 info@terramin.com.au

